Wnited States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510

January 31, 2020

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION

The Honorable Peggy E. Gustafson
Inspector General

U.S. Department of Commerce
1401 Constitution Ave N.W.
Washington, DC 20230

Dear Inspector General Gustafson:

The Senate Committees on Finance; Commerce, Science, and Transportation; and
Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs are continuing to investigate whistleblower reports
at the Department of Commerce Office of Inspector General. In furtherance of this investigation,
we would like to schedule voluntary interviews with the following staff: |GG

. The interviews will be conducted in
private by Committee staff.

Please contact Danny Boatright or Daniel Parker of Chairman Grassley’s staff at (202)
224-4515 no later than February 7, 2020, to begin scheduling the interviews.

Sincerely,

Charles Grassley ’2 Roger F. Wicker

Chairman Chairman
Senate Committee on Finance Senate Committee on Commerce,
Science, and Transportation

Senate ¢ ittee on Homeland
Security ard Governmental Affairs





